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Star or the Week
4AW: Jack C 4MW: Niall C 4J: Charlie H

Hello and welcome to our first Year 4 newsletter. Each week we will be updating you on what 
we will be learning across our curriculum. 

Maths: In Maths, we will be building our confidence back up with number and place value. We 
will be plugging some gaps from Year 3 whilst moving forward with the Year 4 objectives.

English: We will be learning a new story next week called ‘Elf Road’. We will be looking at the 
structure of a portal story. 

Reading: We will be beginning our Year 4 reading journey with The Lion, the Witch and the 
Wardrobe by C.S Lewis.

Science: The introduction of our new topic ‘Solids, Liquids and Gases’. 

Geography: The introduction of our new topic ‘rivers’.

Music: An exciting introduction to ‘A Bao A Qu’ from Anthology of Fantastic Zoology by Mason 
Bates.

PE: Multi-Skills and Dance.

This week/next week we are learning about…..
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There is no homework set this week. MyMaths and Spelling Shed will be set on Monday. 
Reading is fundamental to learning. 

All the children have a reading book which they will been to be reading. Even though children do 
not have homework diaries anymore, we still expect for them to read for pleasure whenever 
possible. 

As a guideline, some readers may enjoy a story for twenty minutes before bed, whereas some 
readers may wake up to a chapter each morning. Your reading, your choice! 

EACHER MEETINGS

            Homework

Important Dates For Your Diary

Meet the Teacher - Wednesday 15th September 2021 at 6pm
This is a half an hour presentation of information key to this year. You will find out about our 
curriculum, our teaching methods, our trips and our school policies. You will also have the chance 
to ask questions related to Year 4. However, any pastoral meetings pertaining to your child will 
need to take place either at another time or at a later parents’ evening.

Please ensure that your child comes into school in their PE kit on their PE day. Our PE days 
are as follows:
4AW - Tuesday and Friday
4MW - Wednesday and Thursday
4J - Wednesday and Thursday

    Reminders/messages

It has been a pleasure to see our new classes back in school this week. All the children have made 
a really good start and have adapted well to the Coppice Way! 

Please do make sure that your children are wearing the appropriate uniform each and every day. 
This does include a cardigan or jumper with a Coppice logo. 

We are really looking forward to teaching the children this year.
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